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1. Lake Powell Snow Chart (Bureau of Reclamation) 

This figure compares the 2018 snow water equivalent (SWE) 

aggregated across all SNOTEL measurement sites in the Upper 

Colorado River Basin to the median SWE for a 30-year period. 

SWE is one of the most important metrics indicating runoff 

potential, with runoff from these sites eventually feeding into Lake 

Powell. This figure is updated every few days. 

https://www.usbr.gov/uc/water/notice/Graphs/Upper_Colorado.png 

 

 

2.  Lower Colorado Water Supply Report (Bureau of Reclamation) 

Each week the Bureau of Reclamation publishes a report that includes 

information on storage levels in the major reservoirs (A), as well as 

observed and forecasted inflows into Lake Powell (B) and precipitation the 

basin (C). With the vast majority of water originating as snowpack in the 

Upper Basin, the metric ‘inflows’ is one of the most important data points 

to track in order to understand the status of Colorado River hydrologic 

conditions. With Lake Powell storage levels already low, below average 

inflows could have implications on deliveries to Lake Mead.  

https://www.usbr.gov/lc/region/g4000/weekly.pdf 

 

 

3. Water Supply Forecast Discussion (Colorado Basin River Forecast 

Center - National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration) 

This robust report is released at the beginning of each month and contains 

past and projected information on water supply, weather, snowpack, and 

soil moisture. The report provides a one-page synopsis on the first page 

followed by more detailed summaries and figures for each of subject 

areas. https://www.cbrfc.noaa.gov/wsup/pub2/discussion/current.pdf  

 

  

 

4. Water Supply Forecast Briefings (Colorado Basin River Forecast Center - National Oceanic and 

Atmospheric Administration) 

The Colorado Basin River Forecast Center has scheduled monthly hour-long webinars through May 

explaining the current conditions and forecasts for the river basin. These webinars walk through many of 

the figures published in the Water Supply Forecast Discussion. At the end of the webinar, there are 

opportunities for the audience to ask questions. Currently, the next webinars are scheduled for Thursday, 

April 5 at 11:00am MT, and Monday May 7 at 11:00am MT. Registration information can be found at the 

following link: http://www.cbrfc.noaa.gov/news/wswebinar2018.html 
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